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November 26, 2013
The Honorable Larry Gossett
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Gossett:

Enclosed for the Council’s review and approval is an amendment to Ordinance 17694. Ordinance 17694 authorized property tax changes for collection in 2014. However, the new voter approved Parks levy was erroneously listed separately instead of being included in the County’s regular levy. Moreover, the estimated levy amounts were not revised to reflect the most recent assessed values available. This is particularly important for the Roads and Transit levies since they are currently at their maximum levy rates and changes in assessed values directly affect the amount of revenue obtained. 
Thank you for your consideration of this amendment. These changes will allow King County to continue to achieve our financial sustainability goals as outlined in the King County Strategic Plan. 

If you have any questions, please contact Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy, and Budget, at 206-263-9727.
Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosures

cc:
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:  Michael Woywod, Chief of Staff




  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council


Carrie S. Cihak, Director, Policy and Strategic Initiatives, King County 


    Executive Office

Dwight Dively, Director, Office Performance, Strategy, and Budget (PSB)

Jonathan Swift, Deputy Director, PSB

Ken Guy, Director, Financial Business Operation Division, Department of Executive 

    Services
